National Heart Disease and Stroke Prevention Program Survey

Assessing State Programs’ Community-Clinical Linkages and Related Technical Assistance Needs

FOLLOW UP/REMINDER E-MAIL

Dear [State Heart Disease and Stroke Prevention Program Manager],

You recently received an invitation to participate in the National Heart Disease and Stroke Prevention
Program Evaluation Assessing State Programs’ Community-Clinical Linkages and Related Technical
Assistance Needs web-based survey. This is a reminder to request that you complete the survey if you
have not already done so. To respond to this survey please click the link below:

[INSERT WEB LINK]

*Please note that the link to the surveys may not open if you are working from a Blackberry or other handheld
device.

As mentioned previously, this survey is part of the evaluation of the National Heart Disease and Stroke
Prevention Program. The survey will be available online for you to complete until [insert date] and will
take no more than 25 minutes of your time to complete. If you have already completed this survey,
please disregard this request.

Please note that this survey is different from the web-based survey being administered to evaluate the
Institute of Medicine report on hypertension.

Thank you for your willingness to participate. Please contact Dr. Curtis via e-mail: lcurtis@rti.org or
phone: 770-407-4913, if you have any questions or comments about this survey.

LaShawn Curtis, DrPH, MPH
RTI Evaluation Task Lead
RTI International
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